
Neighborhood Council 9
Thursday, April 14, 2016
1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave. South

Chairman Joe Leggett presiding
All Council Members except Gary Schoenthal  and Jeff Present
7 PM meeting called to order by Chairman Leggett
Pledge of Allegiance recited. 

 February minutes approved as read.

 Old Business:
o Nothing new to report regarding GFHS traffic 
o Chairman Joe Leggett reported that he had contacted an 

assistant principal at Great Falls High School regarding the 
problem of snow and ice removal.  He was informed that the 
problem was being studied and that they were doing the best 
they could at this time.

o Bernard Danishefsky and Joe Leggett gave a report on the 
meeting of the Police Advisory Board.  The upcoming budget 
was discussed and the return of the Brick Officer downtown due
to a high volume of complaints. Also mentioned were an 
increase in car break-ins. 

 New Business:
o Coordinator Adrienne Ehrke gave a presentation on the 

functions and services provided by the GFPD Volunteer 
Program. Comments and questions were provided by those in 
attendance.



 Other Business
o The council was notified that we were invited to attend the next 

work session of the City Commissioners on Tuesday April 19 at 
5:30 PM.  Suggestions for topics of interest were discussed.

Student Input:
None

 Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM (all in favor).


